
Dear Bob: 

RICHARD M . NIXON 
20 BROAD STREET 

NEW YORK , NEW YORK 

June 15, 1966 

In a recent column I wrote for 

the North American Newspaper Alliance I 

tried to summarize some of the issues of 

1966. I am sending a copy to you with 

the thought that you may find some good 

ammunition for your campaign. 

Good luck in November. 

Sincerely, 

~ 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 
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